
A SURVEY WILL BE SENT TO ALL 
FAMILIES OF STRATTON SCHOOL. 

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE THIS 
SURVEY BY TUESDAY 8/4,

PLEASE CONTACT KATHY MATTHEWS AT 
246-2283 OR

KMATTHEWS@STRATTONSCHOOL.ORG
YOUR FEEDBACK WILL HELP US PLAN FOR THE

   UPCOMING SCHOOL YEAR.
PLEASE RETURN BY 8/6 SO WE CAN ORGANIZED THIS

INFORMATION IN A TIMELY MANNER.
YOUR PARTICIPATION IS MUCH APPRECIATED. 

THANK YOU!

ON MONDAY 8/3


